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The Senate of the UNIVERSITY OF DEBRECEN

cordially invites you to its public,

END-OF-THE-YEAR

ceremonial Senate meeting

on July 4, 2020 (Saturday) at 5 PM
in the Nagyerdei Stadium

organized as a farewell event for 
students graduating from the

Faculty of Humanities, 
Faculty of Economics and Business, 

Faculty of Agricultural and Food Sciences 
and Environmental Management, 

Faculty of Science and Technology, and 
the Faculty of Music.

Zoltán Szilvássy
Rector 

PROGRAM

National anthem

Rector's speech

Deans’ reports

Graduate student oath

Music

Farewell address by 
the University Student Union

Presentation of awards, honors

Listening to ‘Szózat’

 

Relatives may enter on the arrival level 
of the Nagyerdei Stadium 

after presenting their invitation!

For the sake of the health of all of us, 
please comply with the effective safety regulations!


